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September 25th, 2024
Dear Students, Parents and/or Guardians,

We are so thankful to all of our veterans for their service and dedication to our country. In honor of their generosity, we will be having a special program on Friday, November 8th, 2024, on Veteran’s Day. We will have a guest speaker as well as student involvement. Breakfast will be offered for the veteran and one guest that morning beginning at 8:00 a.m. in the cafeteria, however, other family members and friends are welcome to attend the program beginning at 9:00 a.m. in the gymnasium.
Please complete and return this form by Friday, November 1st, 2024, if you plan to attend our Veteran’s Program. You may also RSVP your attendance and information by Friday, November 1st, 2024 by contacting Becky @ 265-2506 or email becky.lanier@todd.kyschools.us 
Thank you for joining us as we express our gratitude to our veterans on this special day!

Respectfully,

Lee Quarles, Principal

Todd County Central High School

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

​​​_____ Yes I plan to attend the breakfast and the program.

_____________________

_______________________


Veteran’s Name



Guest’s Name

_____ No I will not be at breakfast but I plan to attend the program.

_______________________




Veteran’s Name
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